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Re: Docket No. 20250057-GU - Petition for approval of tariff modification for 
equipment financing, by Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Dear Ms. Keating: 

By this letter, the Commission staff respectfully requests Florida Public Utilities 
Company (FPUC, or utility) provide responses to the following data request: 

1. Please refer to FPUC’s response to Data Request No. 2.d. from Staffs First Data 
Requests. Describe the accounting entries that are anticipated between the third-party 
contractor and FPUC in the transaction(s) required for the provision of a tankless 
water heater to an FPUC residential customer under the proposed tariff modification. 
Provide an example of such accounting entries. 

Please file FPUC’s response electronically no later than June 20, 2025 via the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing Web Form. In addition, please email the filed response to discovery-gcl&psc. state, fl. us . 

Please contact Bria Pope at (850) 413-6568 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Bria Pope 
Bria Pope 
Public Utilities Analyst 

cc: Office of the Commission Clerk 
Michael Barrett, Economist Supervisor 


